
  
Meeting 2015 June 01 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: FESTIVALS BURNABY GRANT PROGRAM APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
 
#15-N-008 Burnaby Community Services      
  EPIC for the Music in the Park Series 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a Festivals Burnaby – Neighborhood Event grant in the amount of $500 be 

awarded to Burnaby Community Services on behalf of EPIC for the Music in the Park 
Series to be held on 2015 June 28, July 26 and August 30 in Edmonds Park.  

 
REPORT 

 
An application was received from Burnaby Community Services on behalf of EPIC for the 
Music in the Park Series to be held on 2015 June 28, July 26 and August 30 in Edmonds 
Park.  This is a partnership of the Edmonds People in Community Residences (EPIC) with 
Burnaby Community Services and will see three nights of free family friendly music 
providing opportunities for amateur and semi-professional musicians from a variety of 
cultures and backgrounds to showcase their talents for the community. 
 
 Request: $500 CPA: 2014 – $840 Neighbourhood Grant 
  2013 – No Application 
   2012 – No Application 
  
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $500 be 
awarded to Burnaby Community Services on behalf of EPIC for the Music in the Park Series 
in 2015. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Deputy City Managers 
Director Finance 
Director Parks, Recr. & Cult. Services 
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#15-S-011 Ethiopian Community Association of BC      
  Ethiopian Community Festival 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a Festivals Burnaby – Neighbourhood Event grant in the amount of $2,500 be 

awarded to the Ethiopian Community Association of BC for the Ethiopian Community 
Festival to be held on 2015 August 28 at Kensington Park. 

 
REPORT 

 
An application was received from the Ethiopian Community Association of BC for the 
Ethiopian Community Festival to be held on 2015 August 28 at Kensington Park.  This 
annual event includes an Ethiopian coffee ceremony, cultural dance, live entertainment, a 
market place, cultural displays, food vendors and sampling, and a children’s activity tent. 

 
 Request: $8,500 CPA: 2014 – $3,000 Small Scale Grant 
  2013 – $3,000 Neighbourhood Grant 
  2012 – $3,000 Neighbourhood Grant 

 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $2,500 
(Neighbourhood Event) be awarded to the Ethiopian Community Association of BC for the 
Ethiopian Community Festival in 2015. 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 


